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MALATHION PYRETHRIN

FLY DUST

INSECTICIDE - DUST

AGRICULTURAL

GUARANTEE :
MALATHION................4.00%
PYRETHRINS................0.1%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE.......1.00%

REGISTRATION NO. 17581
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GAROX CHEMICALS INC.
R.R.#1, CALEDONIA
ONTARIO N0A 1A0

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

MUSHROOMS : To control the PHORID FLY and SCIARID FLY inside the
mushroom house after filling and during production, apply this
dust on the beds as soon as possible (a few hours) after picking,
at the rate of 375g/100 m2 of bed surface.  Make applications
about once a week when Phorid and Sciarid flies are actually
present.  Do not apply within 48 hours from picking.  For further
details follow the Ontario Mushroom Pesticide Recommendations.

PRECAUTION : KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid breathing dust, wear a respirator.  Avoid
contact with skin and eyes.  Wash thoroughly after use.  Avoid
contamination of food, feed, ponds, streams and lakes.

FIRST AID : If swallowed, induce vomiting by giving 15 mL of salt
in a glass of warm water; repeat until vomit fluid is clear. 
Rush patient to nearest hospital taking this labelled container
with you.  In case of skin contact, remove contaminated clothing
and wash skin with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with plenty



of water for 15 minutes and go to nearest hospital at once.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION : Malathion may cause cholinesterase
inhibition.  Atropine is antidotal; 2-PAM may be administered in
conjunction with atropine.

DISPOSAL : Bring empty bags to the municipal disposal site or
burn empty bags while staying out of the smoke.

NOTICE TO USER : This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER : Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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